
E-12 TRANSPORTING STUDENTS  
Students in the Opelika City Schools will be transported to and from the regular school program 
to curricular related events, and to extra-curricular events only in approved, inspected and 
certified school vehicles with certified licensed drivers. The only exception would occur when a 
school official, in their best professional judgment, decides that it is in a student’s best interest to 
be transported in a private vehicle due to unusual extenuating circumstances. 

 


